
 
 
April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro,   The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair       Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations  House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the Elmont Health Center Renovation and Repair project in 
fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Long Island FQHC, Inc. 
located at 1600 Stewart Avenue, Suite 300, Westbury, NY 11590. The funding would be 
used for construction and repair costs to increase access to comprehensive primary and 
preventative health care, and to improve the health of the underserved and vulnerable 
communities. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 
this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 

Member of Congress 

 


